
 

 

 

Invitation to presentation of resolutions 
passed at the Extraordinary General 
Meeting 
November 11, 2020 at 10:30 

Netlight Stockholm Office 

Online Meeting 

 

To prevent the spread of the virus that causes COVID-19, the Extraordinary General Meeting is 

carried out through advance voting (postal voting) only and thus without the physical 

presence of shareholders, proxies or external parties.  

In view of the above, Netlight Consulting AB (publ) will instead host an online meeting to 

present the resolutions passed at the Extraordinary General Meeting.  

Please RSVP no later than November 9, 2020, by using this form. 

A link to the meeting will be sent out, to everyone who has signed up for the presentation, 

before the start of the event.  

For questions, please contact Jonathan Rosén at ir@netlight.com 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iAIR1B6_N0OXq6XFE3Hc6qL5ayS5R4pLlN2Jgu8LkyZUOUhXVjNETjdHT1pTQzkyR1VaOFBIM0NJUy4u
mailto:ir@netlight.com

